
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Alice Butler 
Chair 
Vineyard Transit Authority 
11A Street, Airport Business Park 
Edgartown, MA 02539 
 
 
Re: Request for a Meeting 
 
 
Dear Ms. Butler; 
 
The Board of Selectmen would like to request that the VTA Advisory Board schedule a meeting at your 
earliest possible convenience to enable the Island Selectmen to attend to ask questions about the status 
of the driver’s strike. As you probably know the drivers have attended some of the Selectmen’s 
meetings and the Board has questions of the VTA that would best be answered in a meeting where all 
can attend. 
 
Please let me know when you have scheduled this meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer Rand 
Town Administrator 


